
 
From: C Gotthelf  
Sent: August 22, 2022 12:30 PM 
To: Margaret Quirk <mquirk@georgina.ca> 
Cc: Louise Gardiner-Vahey  
Subject: Childhood Cancer Awareness and Flag Raising. 

 

Mayor Quirk,  

 

Good morning. I hope this email finds you well. 

 

September is Childhood Cancer Awareness month. We are looking to add Georgina to our list of 

towns/municipalities that support the local children fighting cancer in their region. 

 

Candlelighters is an organization that supports families in their communities traverse their 

childhood cancer journey. 

 

We have many towns that currently invite us to raise a flag during the month of September and 

many also prepare a proclamation declaring September Childhood Cancer Awareness month in 

their council meetings. 

 

We hope that we can count on your support. 

 

Regards, 

 

Cheryl Gotthelf 

Candlelighters Simcoe 

705-305-4653 
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